
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 18th July 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

  
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C 99% Expected Attendance 

Y4G 98% Expected Attendance 

Y2W, Y3Kn 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di, Y5C, Y6D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y3Ke, Y4S, Y6K 94% Concern of under achievement 

Rec P, Y1Dr 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y5K/S 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y2B 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 

Prudence Ted Grayson Isla Layton Harlow Esra 
Lucas Thea Athena Adesola Rowan Ruben Emmy 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4S Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6Ki 
Savanna  Sienna Robyn Frankie Mason Alicja Mia Lily  

Max Ruby Abby Alfie Harmony Robyn Skylar Kairo 

Important Dates  
 

 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

 08.09.25 – Start of the new school year 
 

Transition 
We have had a great  
start to our transition  
week and children have  
settled into their new classes. 
 
We have a transition week now to 
support our children with all of the 
changes of moving up to a new year 
group. 
 
At the start of the school year, all Year 6 
and Year 5 parents will be sent a 
ParentMail form (even if you completed 
one last year) asking if you give 
permission for your child to walk to the 
gate or home on their own. 

Reports 
This evening, at  
4pm, you should  
receive your  
child’s end of  
year report written by your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Although there isn’t a set parents 
meeting at the end of the school 
year, it is important that you speak 
to your child’s class teacher if you 
have any questions. 
 

Wizard of Oz 
This week our Year 6 children  
performed their end of year  
show ‘The Wizard of Oz’. 
 
All of our children worked  
exceptionally hard and had two  
great shows. 
 
I would like to thank Miss Kirk, Miss Dunn, Mrs. 
Fletcher, Mrs. Alvey, Mrs. Bamforth and all other 
staff who have worked hard supporting our 
children. 

Diary Dates 
I have put together a  
page of key dates to help 
you plan for the year  
ahead. 
 
I will be sharing the information via 
ParentMail (with the Newsletter), I will also 
share the information on Class Dojo and 
on our website. 

Colour Run 
This afternoon we managed to hold our  
colour run event after disappointments  
and setbacks earlier in the week. Thankfully,  
the children had an amazing time (as did the staff) 
making great memories as we near the end of the 
school year. 
 


